METHUEN MEMORIAL MUSIC HALL

Announcement of:

2017 MUSIC SCHOLARSHIPS

Two college scholarships of \$1,000 each for Merrimack Valley high school seniors planning to major in music, musical performance or music education

[application deadline (postmark date): May 15, 2017]

The Youth & Scholarship Committee of the Methuen Memorial Music Hall is pleased to announce that the Trustees of the Music Hall are seeking applicants for two music scholarships of \$1,000.00 each. Applicants must be graduating high school seniors who reside, attend school or participate in musical or cultural activities in Methuen, Massachusetts or in neighboring areas of the Merrimack Valley, who are accepted to college for the 2017 – 2018 academic year and who are planning to pursue a major in music, musical performance or music education. The scholarships will be announced in June, 2017, and will be awarded at the Music Hall at one of the Wednesday evening organ recitals during the summer of 2017.

To apply, please submit the following information and materials no later than the application deadline, May 15, 2017 (postmark date).

- Name, address, telephone number and (if available) email address
- Outline of your educational history
- High school transcript
- Outline of musical studies, activities, accomplishments and awards
- College plans
- A statement of support from at least one music teacher and one other teacher or unrelated adult who is familiar with you and your work
- A brief essay of what you now see as your life's goals and purpose and how your plans for music will fit in

Please mail to: Methuen Memorial Music Hall

P.O. Box 463

Methuen, MA 01844

Attn: Robert Jay White, Chairperson Youth & Scholarship Committee

Please feel free to copy or send this notice to any students who you think may be interested. If you need additional copies of this announcement or further information, please contact:

Robert Jay White
Daytime work # 207-294-4470
Work email: rwhite@sweetser.org